
on the coach. There was a lot 
to see and eat in Bath, espe-
cially the traditional  festive 
goodies and treats. Women of 
Wandsworth have organised 
an intergenerational  New 
Years party for the residents 
of Haven Lodge and John Kirk 
House on 15th January 2016, 
together with the helpers  
from Thames Christian School. 

Kambala Estate Residents    
Association, led by Donna   
Barham have organised a com-
munity trip to Christmas Fair in 
Bath this month. Women of 
Wandsworth and Big  Local 
SW11 funded the free tickets 
for the elderly residents of   

Haven Lodge, who appre-
ciated very much such a 
splendid opportunity to 
travel out of  London and 
enjoy the Christmas fun in 
Bath.  It was a lovely,   
joyful occasion to meet 
other residents from Bat-
tersea and to have three     
generations singing  
Christmas songs together 

WoW Mums and WoW 
Kids are very grateful to 
Daytrippers organisation 
for the free tickets to see 
Cinderella Christmas    
Pantomime in Lyric     
Theatre. 
We enjoyed the audience 
interaction, the fake snow, 
meeting the actors after 
the show and all the    
spectacle of a truly        
enchanting story. WoW! 
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video spectacle to show their  
parents and wider audience.  
Thank you to our funders 
Wandsworth  Near Neighbor 
and a big thank you to WoW 
Mums Sandra and Clara (in the 
photo) for  delivering these 
classes.  
Next Drama course starts on 
Thursday, 14th January 2016. 
Please register  your place by 
calling  07940401366.  

Children from our neighbor-
hood and all local schools      
attended WoW Drama class this 
term. They have been practicing 
15 new dance routines over the 
last 10 weeks including:         
Flamenco, Salsa, Conga, Michael 
Jackson’s Moon Walk, Bachata, 
YMCA and many more.  WoW 
Mum Sandra Munoz Alvarez has 
filmed it all with the green 
screen and has edited a pop 

 Annual WoW Christmas disco party with 
Santa’s Grotto is a WoW Mums tradition 
for the last eight years. The whole commu-
nity looks forward to this event, especially 
the Karate kids and Mums who love danc-
ing. Special thank you to Syeda who cooked 
curry for 100 people while being ill.   

Photo above:  Senia, Andrew, Sandra and Emma 
with the WoW Kids 
 
Photo right: Mia, Dianka and Sandra 

    WoW Drama Show 
WOW 

WoW Christmas Disco 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
TO ALL FROM  
WOMEN OF 
WANDSWORTH  
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Kambala Estate Residents    Association, led by Donna   Barham have organised a community trip to Christmas Fair in Bath this month. Women of Wandsworth and Big  Local SW11 funded the free tickets for the elderly residents of   Haven Lodge, who appreciated very much such a splendid opportunity to travel out of  London and enjoy the Christmas fun in Bath.  It was a lovely,   joyful occasion to meet other residents from Battersea and to have three     generations singing  Christmas songs together on the coach. There was a lot to see and eat in Bath, especially the traditional  festive goodies and treats. Women of Wandsworth have organised an intergenerational  New Years party for the residents of Haven Lodge and John Kirk House on 15th January 2016, together with the helpers  from Thames Christian School.
WoW Mums and WoW Kids are very grateful to Daytrippers organisation for the free tickets to see Cinderella Christmas    Pantomime in Lyric     Theatre.
We enjoyed the audience interaction, the fake snow, meeting the actors after the show and all the    spectacle of a truly        enchanting story. WoW!
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W.O.W Enterprise and Work  Club every last  Friday from  11am—1pm in  Pennethorne House


W.O.W                    Inter-Generational Coffee Morning 
Twice a month in Haven Lodge 
Children from our neighborhood and all local schools      attended WoW Drama class this term. They have been practicing 15 new dance routines over the last 10 weeks including:         Flamenco, Salsa, Conga, Michael Jackson’s Moon Walk, Bachata, YMCA and many more.  WoW Mum Sandra Munoz Alvarez has filmed it all with the green screen and has edited a pop video spectacle to show their  parents and wider audience. 
Thank you to our funders Wandsworth  Near Neighbor and a big thank you to WoW Mums Sandra and Clara (in the photo) for  delivering these classes. 
Next Drama course starts on Thursday, 14th January 2016. Please register  your place by calling  07940401366. 
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WoW Christmas Disco
HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL FROM 
WOMEN OF WANDSWORTH 
Annual WoW Christmas disco party with Santa’s Grotto is a WoW Mums tradition for the last eight years. The whole community looks forward to this event, especially the Karate kids and Mums who love dancing. Special thank you to Syeda who cooked curry for 100 people while being ill.  


